
Minutes of the Annual Meeting of Doddington and District Parish Council, 
Monday 24th May at 7.00 p.m. at Hankelow Methodist Church


Present


Cllrs P Moore, (Chair), R Frodsham, (Vice Chair), C Brewin, L Cartwright, J Clowes


Clerk A Neil


21-22/1 Apologies for absence


Apologies were received from Cllrs A Micklewright and K Rowe


21-22/2 Review of the Year 2020-21


The Chair reported that in many ways the year had been dominated by the impact of 
the Covid-19 pandemic. The Council had, however, continued to function by effective 
Zoom meetings and had begun to institute a planning meeting as a and when 
needed, the first having been held in April 2021. Some progress had been made on 
the defibrillator and he and the clerk would be finalising this soon.


The Chair welcomed the ‘new’ clerk Arthur Neil and thanked him for his work. He 
also thanked members for their ongoing support and diligence in the year.


21-22/3 Election of Chair for Municipal Year 2021-22


Cllr P Moore was nominated by Cllr J Clowes and seconded by Cllr E Edwards. In 
the absence of any other nominations Cllr Moore was elected Chair of the Parish 
Council for the municipal year 2021-22


21-22/4 Election of Vice Chair for the Municipal Year 2021-22


Cllr R Frodsham was nominated by Cllr C Brewin and seconded by Cllr J Clowes. In 
the absence of any other nominations Cllr Frodsham was duly elected Vice Chair of 
the Council for the municipal year 2021-22.


The meeting closed at 7.20



